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Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB 903 adds one member to the Advisory Committee on Medical Care 

for Public Assistance Recipients. The measure adds that one member represent a contracted 

entity or a health plan association representing more than one such contracted entity.   

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach, House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 903 increases the membership of the Advisory Committee on Medical Care for Public 

Assistance Recipients from fifteen (15) to sixteen (16) members. Members of the committee do 

not receive compensation for their services but are reimbursed for expenses incurred in 

accordance with the State Travel Reimbursement Act. Therefore, the additional member is 

anticipated to have a minimal impact, if any, on the state budget. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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